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§2604.  Records of superintendent
For the purpose of evaluation of policy provisions, rate structures and the arbitration process and 

for recommendations of further legislation, the Superintendent of Insurance shall retain the information 
and maintain the files in the form and for such period as the superintendent determines necessary. The 
superintendent shall maintain the reports filed in accordance with this section, and all data or 
information derived therefrom that identifies or permits identification of the insured or insureds or the 
incident or occurrences for which a claim was made, as confidential records. Data and information 
derived from reports filed in accordance with this section that do not identify or permit identification 
of the insured or insureds or the incident or occurrence for which a claim was made may be released 
by the superintendent or otherwise made available to the public. Reports made to the superintendent 
and records thereof kept by the superintendent are not subject to discovery and are not admissible in 
any trial, civil or criminal, other than proceedings brought before or by the board.  [PL 2023, c. 123, 
§4 (AMD).]
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